





NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

PLEASE POST

The Building Committee for the MISA Project has scheduled a special meeting for Friday, February 21, at 1:00 p.m., at the Turner trailer at Greenwich High School.
The purpose of the meeting will be to consider whether to authorize the construction manager, (Turner)  to engage the Stone House Group as the project’s commissioning agent.


								_________________________
								Benjamin B. Branyan
								Managing Director of Operations
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